
From: Penny Belt
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: BUFFALO RIVER WATERSHED
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 9:07:35 PM

I have been a native of Fayetteville, Arkansas since birth (1976). I beg of you
PLEASE save the Buffalo River and all of us from the sewage that will destroy our
beloved heaven on earth in the Ozarks. PLEASE have mercy on all of us! 

Penny Belt
Realtor
Lindsey & Associates, Inc.
(479) 595-9025 (cell)
penny@lindsey.com
"Worth Every Penny."
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